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Amy Meek

Roger Baldwin Foundation of the ACLU
150 N. Michigan Ave, Suite 600
Chicago IL 60601

ameek@aclu-il.org

Re: Breastfeeding at Logan Correctional Center

Dear Ms. Meek,

This letter is in response to your recent correspondence regarding breastfeeding at the Logan
Correctional Center. Thank you for bringing your concerns to our attention. Logan is revising its policy to
allow parents to breastfeed their infants during visits to the facility. Logan will ensure that breastfeeding
can be done in a private area. As with all IDOC policies, implementation of this change will be subject to
the safety and security needs of the facility, Should you have any additional questions or concerns,
please do not hesitate to contact us.

Best Regards,

MW”

Camile Lindsay
IDOC Chief Legal Counsel

Mission: To serve justice in Illinois and increase public safety by promoting positive change in
offender behavior, operating successful reentry programs, and reducing victimization.
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